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By Jayne Beer 

On Thursday, February 27, 2025, we had a great wire wrap class here at Hidden Gems by The Jewelry Connection. We had 
12 students who enjoyed the class and went home with a finished Labradorite eyeball pendant. We had many folks who have 
been in Nykky's classes before and a few first time students. Nykky is wonderful at getting everyone through their project 
whether they need a little help or a lot. I have gotten to the point where I really enjoy doing the weaving part. I still struggle 
with some assembly aspects.  

There will not be a public class in March. Nykky will be teaching at a private birthday party at Hidden Gems. Then Nykky 
will be off on an adventure to a ren fair. We will be going to the Kansas City show in March as well; of course we will be 
looking for great stones for the next class which will probably be in April. Check our booths for information when you see us at 
the annual gem show on April 5th and 6th at the Event Center.  


